
SELECTION OF LAND BY SOLDIERS 1920  
Anne Moore <Anne.Moore@parliament.govt.nz>  
Tue 30/04/2013, 1:35 p.m.You  
Good afternoon 
  
Further to my last email I have received a telephone message regarding the issue you wish to have 
investigated.  Unfortunately Mr Peters does not have the time to visit Rotorua and read all the 
documents relating to the case.  
  
If you could give an outline of the case it would be helpful. 
  
Kind regards 
  
  
  
Anne Moore 
Executive Assistant 
New Zealand First 
  
 


